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Code Enforcement Board

John Martin <beach261@bellsouth.net>
Wed 5/16/2018 10:39 PM

To:Sabrina Robertson <srobertson@nassaucountyfl.com>;

Calanet Wylie <jwylie@nassaucountyfl.com>; Daniel Leeper <dleeper@nassaucountyfl.com>;

Ms. Robertson,

It is my understanding that during discussions regarding my appointment to the Northeast Florida
Regional Council, that my service on the Nassau County Code Enforcement Board prevented me from
serving in both positions at the same time. If this is correct, please consider this email as my resignation
from the Code Enforcement Board effective immediately.

| have enjoyed serving on the Code Enforcement Board for the past several years and look forward to
serving Nassau County on the Northeast Florida Regional Council.

| have cc'd Commissioner Leeper since my Code Enforcement Board seat represented his District and he
will need to nominate a replacement.

Sincerely,
John Martin

Sent from my iPhone
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